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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES REGULAR MEETING –April 19, 2012
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, April 19, 2012. Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Bill Dennison, Mary Parker, James Beard, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Freeman, Shelly Hendricks, Michelle Buehler, Angela Cannon and Dan Robbins. Tony Garrison, Lynne Dewey and Etta Cornett were absent.
ORDER # 12-064 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by James Beard to adopt the agenda for the April regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-065- APPROVAL OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the minutes of the March regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-066 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received copies of the March bingo, instructional and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to approve the March bingo, instructional and NHHS financial reports.
ORDER # 12-067 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of March.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Katrina Johnson was present at the April meeting. 
ORDER # 12-068 - APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the second reading of the minutes of the March regular meeting.
CREATIVE WRITING FUNDS REQUEST- Michelle Buehler addressed the council to request funds for her creative writing class. Council members received a handout and a brief discussion was held. 
ORDER # 12-069-APPROVAL OF FUNDS TO PURCHASE 15 COPIES OF TEXTBOOKS-The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to approve the purchase of 15 Anthology textbooks out of next year’s contingency budget.

BETA CLUB- Katrina Johnson addressed the council to request that next year’s graduating seniors be allowed to wear black and gold cords to represent Beta Club. 

ORDER # 12-070-APPROVAL FOR GRADUATING SENIORS TO WEAR BETA CLUB CORDS- The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by James Beard to allow graduating seniors to wear black and gold cords to represent Beta Club. 

TECHNOLOGY UPDATE- James Beard shared copies of the KETS Goals with the council members. A brief discussion was held regarding the KETS budget.

ORDER # 12-071-APPROVAL OF KETS BUDGET-The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the KETS budget.

NHHS PROGRAM REVIEW POLICY- Shelly Hendricks reviewed an edited copy of the program review policy with the council members. Mrs. Hendricks explained that the policy must be in place at North Hardin High School. 
ORDER # 12-072-APPROVAL OF THE NHHS PROGRAM REVIEW POLICY-The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the NHHS Program Review Policy.

CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mr. Dennison shared information regarding the faculty meeting on April 18. The meeting was dedicated to assessment and instruction as we prepare for end of course testing.
NEW BUSINESS-Council members received an updated handout regarding budget and staff allocations for the 2012-2013 school year. Mr. Dennison explained the budget changes to the staff allotment handout. Section 7 money was also discussed.
ORDER # 12-073-APPROVAL OF THE STAFF ALLOTMENT FY 12-13-The motion was made by Dan Robbins and seconded by James Beard to approve the staff allotment FY-12-13.

ORDER # 12-074-APPROVAL OF THE SECTION 7 NEEDS LIST- The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Dan Robbins to approve the 2012-2013 Section 7 needs list document as presented.
INFORMATION ITEMS: 
· The student handbook was distributed to council members with instructions to highlight changes for next year’s handbook. Changes will be discussed at the May SBDM meeting.
· Council members received a copy of the student accident report for March.
· Council members received minutes from the technology committee meeting. 

· 4 students have been accepted in GSP.
· 1 student has been accepted in GSAP.

· Spring sports are in full swing and doing well

· We will have a separate graduation ceremony for our track athletics who are participating at the state tournament.

ORDER # 12-075 -ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Darryl Murray to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

